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February 24, 2025 

 

Electronically Filed  

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
Re: DTG Enterprises, Inc. 

Docket TG-240761 

Dear Director and Executive Secretary Killip and Administrative Law Judge Fukano: 

It has come to DTG’s attention that Snohomish County sent a letter to Staff dated 
February 14, 2025. In that letter, Snohomish County described how, “[w]ith respect to the 
transport of residual waste materials to the County’s intermodal facility, in the County’s view DTG 
is currently operating within the scope of [its Residual Reclamation Waste] program as it was 
designed.” 

Given the letter’s relevancy to the issues in Docket TG-240761, DTG requested that Staff file it 
on the docket for the Commission’s consideration. Staff has declined to do so at this time. DTG 
therefore attaches the letter from Snohomish County to Staff for the Commission’s review and 
consideration. 

Thank you, and please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

David A. Perez 

DAP:ams 
Enclosures 

cc: All Parties 
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